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State of Vermont 
Public Utility Commission 

July 31, 2023 

Ms. Susan Paruch 
susan.paruch@vermont.gov 

Dear Ms. Paruch: 

On behalf of the Vermont Public Utility Commission (“Commission”), I am pleased to 
designate you to serve as the alternate member of the Vermont System Planning Committee 
(“VSPC”) representing the interests of residential customers.  This appointment is for a five-year 
term that will expire on July 31, 2028. 

The Commission greatly appreciates your willingness to serve on the VSPC.  The 
Commission looks forward to your participation in the VSPC’s important role in helping plan for 
Vermont’s electric transmission system, including the full, fair, and timely consideration of cost-
effective non-transmission alternatives.   

You should be hearing shortly from the VSPC with details on its upcoming meetings.  If 
you have any questions regarding the VSPC, you may wish to contact the VSPC’s Facilitator and 
Secretary, Shana Louiselle, at 802-770-6381 or slouiselle@velco.com. 

Thank you again for volunteering to serve on the VSPC. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Z. Roisman,  Chair 
Vermont Public Utility Commission 

cc: Shana Louiselle, for the VSPC 
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